
Pre-ENT Examination Instructions 

Dear Patient, 

We are looking forward to seeing you for your upcoming Ear, Nose, and Throat (ENT) 

examination. To ensure your visit goes as smoothly as possible, please follow the instructions 

below: 

Before Your Appointment 

• Bring a list of all medications you are currently taking, including over-the-counter drugs 

and supplements. 

• If you have had any previous ENT evaluations or treatments, please bring any relevant 

medical records. 

• Avoid consuming food or drink for at least 2 hours prior to your appointment if you are 

scheduled for specific tests. 

What to Expect During the Examination 

Your ENT specialist will conduct a thorough evaluation, which may include: 

• A physical examination of your ears, nose, and throat. 

• Hearing tests if indicated. 

• Allergy testing if required. 

Post-Examination 

After the examination, your doctor will discuss the findings and any necessary treatments or 

follow-up appointments. 

If you have any questions or need to reschedule your appointment, please do not hesitate to 

contact our office. 

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to assisting you with your ENT needs. 

Sincerely, 

Your ENT Clinic 


